
 

Rated PG Movie Permission Slip  

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Clarence Children’s Services Holiday Care at times provide movies to children that 
are part of the educational program. Occasionally movies may have a rating of PG. 

 

Holiday care staff will advertise the movie at the sign in desk in the morning so 
parents can have the option for their child to not participate in the PG movie. 

 

If you give permission for your child to participate in watching PG movies, please 
complete and sign the below form. 

 

Thank You,  

Clarence Children’s Services Administration 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

RATED PG MOVIE PERMISSION SLIP 

 

Child’s Name (Please Print) ___________________________________________  

Yes, I give my Child Permission to view PG Movies at Clarence Children’s Services 

No, I do not give my Child Permission to view PG Movies at Clarence Children’s 
Services.  

Parent’s Name (Please Print) _________________________________________________  

 

Parents Signature: ___________________________________  Date: _____/______/2020 
                                                                              (please sign) 


